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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

KS1 & KS2 SPORTS 2023 

 

You will be aware from our dates for diaries that our KS1 sports are planned for Monday 22nd May 

2023 and KS2 sports for Wednesday 7th June and we just wanted to give you as much notice as 

possible of some changes to the format this year. 

 

Having reviewed the format we have traditionally used, and taking on feedback from pupils, parents 

and carers and staff, sports day will be split as follows: 

 

• Years 1, 2 and 3 – Monday 22nd May 2023 at 1.15 p.m. 

• Year 4, 5 and 6 – Wednesday 7th June 2023 at 1.15 p.m.  

 

Both events will take place on the Manning Road field. 

 

This change in format will allow everyone to participate in more races/activities and reduce the 

amount of spectating for pupils.  Events will include the egg and spoon, dressing up, obstacle and 

traditional sprint and relay races.  

 

Excitingly this will also be the first time for KS1 pupils to compete in their houses! 

 

We’re looking forward to sharing our redesigned sports day with you – just 4 weeks to go to our first 

one! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Bellamy 

Head of School 


